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August 28. 1962

Mr. Richard P. McGrail
Deputy Executive Vice President
American Cancer Society. Inc.
$21 W. 57th Street
New York 19. New York

Dear DiCk:

With further reference to my letter of August 23,
I am now enclosing copies of correspondence of July­
August 1951 between the University and the Public Health
Service with. reference to the ha,ndling of inventions. So
far as I know. there has been no further communication
received by the University from Miss. Parent or others
since Miss Parent's letter to the late President Elvehjem
of August 30. 1961.

Best personal regards.

Ward Ross.
Managing Director
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bcc: Marv Woerpel .,."


